

## NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555

IN PESPONSE, PLEASE PEFER TO: M860114

January 23, 1986

MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD

FROM:

Samuel J. Chilk, Secretar

SUBJECT:

STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING BY GPU ON TMI-2 CLEANUP AND TMI-1 OPERATIONAL EXPERIENCE, 10:00 TUESDAY, JANUARY 14, 1986, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, D.C. OFFICE (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission met with representatives of the General Public Utilities Corporation (GPU) and GPU Nuclear Corporation (GPUN) to receive a briefing on the status of the cleanup of TMI-2 and the restart of operations at TMI-1.

The following representatives of GPU and  $\ensuremath{\mathsf{GPUN}}$  were in attendance at the meeting:

William G. Kuhns Chairman and Chief Executive Officer GPU

John F. O'Leary Chairman of the Board GPUN

Philip R. Clark President and Chief Executive Officer GPUN

Frank R. Standerfer Vice President and Director of the TMI-2 Project GPUN

E. E. Kintner Executive Vice President GPUN

The Commission decided to discuss at an agenda planning session the possibility of a briefing by Department of Energy experts on DOE findings related to fission product releases during the TMI-2 accident including any implication to the Source Term work conducted by RES.

50-219

8601270409 860123 PDR 10CFR PDR The Commission asked the GPU representatives to discuss at the next briefing of the Commission the steps GPU is taking in informing the public on corporate activity related to TMI operations and cleanup.

GPU indicated to the Commission that by June 1986 it would be able to provide to the Commission a plan for the disposal of the water in the TMI-2 reactor vessel.

cc: Chairman Palladino
Commissioner Roberts
Commissioner Asselstine
Commissioner Bernthal
Commissioner Zech
Commission Staff Offices
EDO
PDR - Advance
DCS - 016 Phillips